
.. GOLDEN RAIN FOUNDATION 
'r.l of LAGUNA WOODS 

Important Notice: 

Meetings Canceled/Rescheduled

The GRF Media and Communications 

Committee meetings scheduled for 

October 18 and November 15 

have been canceled and the 

November meeting has been 

rescheduled. 

The next meeting is 

scheduled for 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021, 

at 2:30 p.m. 


